
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Joan, 

On behalf of ESNO, I would like to express our support to your initiative and endorse 
the European Statement of Hospital Pharmacy.  

Hospital pharmacist play a crucial role in hospital. They ensure safety and quality of 
care in terms of medicine use processes, promoting a safe, effective optimal use of 
medicine :  the right medicine at the right time for the right patient. 

We are looking forwards to continuing this collaboration with you 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

 

Françoise Charnay-Sonnek 

ESNO President 

 

     

 


